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I do not support any measure that makes it more difficult for Australians to vote 
in a compulsory electoral system. I do not believe cases of voter fraud-in 
particular, multiple votes-would be anywhere near significant enough to risk the 
effective disenfranchisement of well-meaning citizens who simply don't have the 
appropriate ID. We want everyone over 18 to vote, so let them vote. 
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